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|LLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY

January 8, 1981

i

.

John Cooper, ph.D.
United States Nuclear

Regulatory Coc=ission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

.

Dear Dr. Cooper:

Enclosed is our application for a radioactive material
license. The Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety has been
designated as the radiation control agency for the State of
Illinois.

The Illinois Department of Public Health, however, will
provide laboratory support services to the Department of
Nuclear Safety in accordance with Public Health's USNRC license.

Should there be any questions, regarding our application,
please contact Mr. Mike McCann, Radiation Safety Officer.

Sincere y,-
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I pbi p F. Gustafso ,

Act og Director
-

cc - Maury Neuweg
Office of Radiation Safety

- Gary Wright

{f L{ f [I. f'[
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety

- Mike McCann g ,i,; 33.j,y ; a
'

Radia, tion Safety Officer
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WILLI AM A. O'CONNOR. ACTING DIRECTOR 1935 OUTER PARK DRIVE SPRINGFIELD. ILLINOls 43704 (19 7| 548-4100
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